
Dear Year 1 

We hope you have been enjoying the sunshine. We have enjoyed receiving all the 

hard work you have been doing over the last week. 

We have enjoyed making our own castles in school and re-writing the story of Jack 

and beanstalk. 

Here are some more fun activities you could do at home, don’t forget to send us your 

work to year1@leighbeck-inf.essex.sch.uk 

Stay safe. 

Miss Wicks and Mrs Gunn 
 


